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GOVERNMENT OF KARNATAKA
Office of the Director,
Dept. of Mines and Geology,
No0.49, Khanija Bhavan, R.C. Road,
Bengaluru-01. Dated: 25.11.2020.

No. DMG/2019-20
LETTER OF APPRECIATION

We write this letter to be indebted it for your team. This is with reference to GEOVIA

Software Licenses we are using at our works. Recently Department of Mines And Geology -
Bangalore, Karnataka, has procured SURPAC Licenses from M/S EDS Technologies Private
Limited, Bangalore. The software was installed successfully. During Installation of software
and imparting Training to DMG, KSRSAC officials, representative from M/S EDS
Technologies have done an admirable job.
I thank sincerely for the efforts made by EDS Technologies in Providing Surpac Technical
Support and training to DMG & KSRSAC officials delivered by Mr. Edla Ravi Kumar. The
support provided by M/S EDS Technologies Private Ltd has been very professional and met
our expectations.

It was indeed a very effective engagement and our team members were able to
comprehend and appreciate the various aspects done by representatives of M/s EDS
Technologies Private Ltd. I Offer my special thanks to Mr.Dilipkumar. M, Mr.Guruprasad .J,
Mr.Pramod Kumar Sarangi and team for their timely and valuable support.

We expect that you all will continue to provide us with the same support in future also.
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